
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

This week, take a look at our celebration of all things Maths.  We have been really impressed with
the children’s learning as they have been focused on consolidating their knowledge of number bonds
to ten.  Well done Reception! 

Science Week 2024 - Our focus for Science Week was linked directly to the EYFS 
framework and expected level of development:

To explore the natural world around them, making observations and drawing pictures 
of animals and plants 

Know some similarities and differences between the natural world around them 

We have seen some fabulous learning from the children as they have been investigating 
plants and flowers linked to our core text ‘5 Minute Nature Stories’.  They 
demonstrated curiosity when planting their own cress seeds and have also been 
exploring their five senses!   What a week!

A thank you to everyone that was able to attend the Showbie workshop 
this week and another thank you to everyone for your comic relief donations
We raised £51.14

Have a wonderful weekend everyone. 
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This week the children have
been exploring and

consolidating their knowledge
of number bonds to ten.

They have used ten frames to
help them find two numbers to

make ten.

They have used Numicon
shapes to help them make ten

too!

Ask your child to
tell you two 

numbers that
make ten!
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

w/c 11.3.24
Hundred Acre Wood Class 

90.77%
Neverwood Forest Class 

93.33%
Whole school, Year to date: 94.36%

Please speak to us if we can help with any attendance
matters.  We are here to help. 

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK
Wren, Isla-Mai, 

Emmanda & Erik  

Emma, Jonah,
Summer & Tae This week we have celebrated KINDNESS

in aid of Comic Relief - Thank you
everyone.

19th April - PC Ryan will be visiting the
children to talk about Stranger Danger.

PARENTS EVENING 
Have you booked your appointment?

20th April - PARENTS EVENING
We look forward to seeing you.

21st April - First Aid for Children
workshops will be taking place 

Our website contains lots of useful links to a range
of agencies that can support safeguarding matters.  

Take a look.

Links and/or information include: Childline, NSPCC,
Domestic Abuse, Mind, Young Minds, Carers Direct,
Family Lives, FGM, Channel Awareness - Prevent,

Gangs, LGBTQ+, Anti-Bullying, Discrimination.  
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COMMUNITY  
We were delighted to welcome Hamda Mohamed, one of

our community governors, to visit and meet with Miss
Ingrams to discuss matters relating to Special

Educational Needs in our school. 

Thank you to everyone that attended our Showbie
workshop.  We hope to re-run this again in late Summer
term.  We had some fantastic feedback and comments

and know everyone found this useful as we start to
prepare for your child to enter Year 1. 
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Don’t miss out...Keep up to date
with all our latest news!

CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY   

Are you registering your child’s 
learning destination stamps?

Don’t forget to add stamps to your child’s record each time they attend an out of school activity -
use the QR code to find out about all of the Easter Holiday activities available for your child AND

earn more stamps!  The cut off date for stamp review will be 10th June and we will providing details
about the graduation event in July next term!   We have registered some stamps on your child’s

behalf when they have attended lunch club or participated in events such as Chinese Dancing, World
Book Day!  Our highest earning stamp collector has already collected more than 20 hours!

Don’t forget - Jacquelines Gems has been
awarded Learning Destination status so if your

child attends an extra-curricular club after
school they can earn a stamp!  (Not after school

club). 

https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/

